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From: Neal Yonson 
Sent: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 11:18 AM
To: Legislative Services email
Subject: Temporary Use Permit Application No. 00023

Hello, 
 
I am writing in regards to the Temporary Use Permit application for 940 Caledonia. I live within the area that received a 
direct mailing from the city about this application and as a resident of the area, I am fully in support of extending the 
permit for the tiny home village. 
 
My household has noticed little in the way of disruption arising from the tiny homes being there, and it represents a 
significant improvement over the previous set-up involving tents on the same site, and tenting in Central Park previous 
to that. 
 
In my view, there is no reasonable case to be made that ending the permit would result in positive outcomes for anyone 
since it would necessitate evicting all of the current residents. I welcome this housing in my community and hope that 
council will renew the Temporary Use Permit while more permanent solutions and programs are developed. 
 
Thank you, 
Neal Yonson 


